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Although the weather has been horrible, we have been busy delving into the past of St. Tudy once again. 

 

Redvale Road Cemetery – the data has been partially checked and we hope to be able to publish the 
survey by the end of this month. 

Churchyard Memorials - I am still putting the St Tudy Churchyard Memorials in the Churchyard onto “Find 
a Grave” website so that everyone all over the world can find our information and link to our website. 

You can also view the Churchyard information on:   
https://www.sttudyhistorygroup.co.uk/index.asp?pageid=546157 

People contacting the History Group -  We have now had another part of the Cottell family contact us 
from Nottingham.  She saw our Research Report whilst looking on our website, and is now putting together 
an article along with lots of other information that will be of interest to us, and luckily she is only too happy 
to share her research with us.  We have also now heard back from the New Zealand branch of the family 
and have put the UK and New Zealand branches in touch with each other.   

The lady from Nottingham was very impressed by Angela’s work done on the Oke family which links into 
hers own Oke line.  Angela will be sharing her research with the family too. 

That is what it is all about, sharing information for the benefit of all, it is good when a plan comes together! 

Additional Research  

I have been researching Cromwell for my April Parish Magazine Article.  I have never known of any person 
from history to crop up as much as he does.  It is a standing joke with me, whatever I do, if it is listening to 
a quiz, watching TV, radio, he always crops up.  Well, I finally got around to investigating the “person” 
more, and found out more about the man, a little bit more information about his visit to this area in the 
process.  

Also, I have been looking into a family mystery for someone in the village – please let us know if you would 
like us to do this sort of thing, it doesn’t have to be St. Tudy related.  

In addition to preparing April’s Newsletter, Angela has been researching Tregawn Farmhouse, Michaelstow, 
for Andrew & Jean Button. She has also identified the parcels of land owned by John Seccombe of Tregawn 
at the time of the Tithe Map in 1842. 

Can you help? 

If you have any information that you think may be of interest to the Angela or myself, please let us know, it 
may not be of interest to you, but being “researchers”, in other words nosey, it will be of interest to us.  If 
there is something you have investigated yourself, we would love to hear too. 

https://www.sttudyhistorygroup.co.uk/index.asp?pageid=546157

